
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 149 (22-23) 

 

8th December, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 

Re: Visit to HAECO and ECO Park 

To understand the career path in aircraft engineering and the recycling industry, we are inviting 

students to join the visit to Hong Kong Aircraft Engineering Company Limited (HAECO) in Hong Kong 

Airport and New Life Plastic Limited in ECO Park organized by the Career and Life Planning Team. 

Details of the visit are as follows: 

Date: 7th January, 2023 (Sat) 

Time: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Venue: Hong Kong Airport and ECO Park 

Meeting Venue: St. Louis School, Basketball Court Meeting Time: 8:30 am 

Dismissal Venue St. Louis School Dismissal Time: 5:00 pm 

 

 Students who are unable to attend the visit are required to notify Mr. KWOK Hui Kin or 

Mr. TSUI Kin Kwong in advance.  

 

 To participate in the visit, your son should fulfill the vaccine pass requirements for entering the 

scheduled premises and comply with the Health Protection Measures for Schools issued by the Education 

Bureau 

 

 Please sign the reply slip on or before 3rd January, 2023. Should you have any enquiries, please 

contact Mr. KWOK Hui Kin or Mr. TSUI Kin Kwong at 2546 0117.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Mr. KWOK Hui Kin) 

for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Visit to HAECO and ECO Park 

Dear Principal, 

 

I have read and noted the content of the circular no. 149 (22-23), and *agree to / disagree with my 

son ______________________ of Class ____ (No. ____) taking part in the visit to HAECO and ECO 

Park.  

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

 

*Please delete as appropriate.  

Circular No. 149 (22-23) 


